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New Tauranga Depot 

Since day one it was a vision of ours to 

open our own depot in Tauranga and 

offer an array of specialised services to 

the BOP Region.  Well, we are now 

located at 17b Amber Cres (Off Birch 

Ave). We have an awesome team, 

full of fun & exciting personalities, and 

armed with the right tools to service 

your needs. Metro Urgent is the 

number one go to in the bay, leading 

the way in point to point deliveries. 

With new innovative ideas and the best 

freight technology around, we look 

forward to offering you the best 

services possible for all your freight  

requirements. 

SAT   DEC 24TH  CLOSED 

MON  DEC 26TH  CLOSED 

TUES  DEC 27TH  CLOSED 

WEDS DEC 28TH  OPEN 

THUR  DEC 29TH  OPEN 

FRI   DEC 30TH  OPEN 

SAT  DEC 31ST  CLOSED 

MON  JAN 2ND   CLOSED 

TUES JAN 3RD   CLOSED 

WEDS JAN 4TH   OPEN 

THUR JAN 5TH   OPEN 

FRI  JAN 6TH   OPEN 

SAT  JAN 7TH   OPEN 

Although our normal service  

will not be operating over the 

public holiday period please 

note our after hours service will 

still be  available 24hrs. Yes,  

that means Christmas day & 

New Years day. Normal 

operating hours will commence 

on Monday Jan 9th. 

 

 

 

New Fast Service 

With Christmas upon us we have the 

perfect gift just for you! As of today, Dec 

5th, we unleash “Metro Fast” upon 

Hamilton City. When you need it in 30 

think Metro FAST! A new service for 

those extra urgent parcels. Delivery in 

30mins or less available within Hamilton 

city limits only. Please note, service is 

based on a 4km radius from the pick up 

point. For the month of December the 

Metro Fast service will be open to our 

Hamilton group 1 & group 2 customer 

base.  From 2017 this service will be 

available to all Hamilton customers, just 

ask for “Metro Fast” when calling your 

job in or if entering it on your waybill 

choose the “Metro Fast” service type.  

Call us now to find out all about it. Metro 

Fast when quick just isn't quick enough!  

New Link Service 

At the start of November we kicked off 

our new link services into Te Puke and 

Katikati which also services Te Puna & 

Omokoroa along the way. Some of you 

will be well aware that we now offer this 

service multiple times daily but for those 

of you that don’t and would like some 

more information about the Who? 

What? When? & Why? Then please 

don’t hesitate to give our friendly 

customer service team a call and one of 

our staff will point you in the right 

direction. We are confident we can help 

with all your logistical requirements, and 

also be very competitive in price. 

http://metrourgent.co.nz/site/metrourgent/Te%20Puke%20Link%20Schedule%20OCT16.pdf
http://metrourgent.co.nz/site/metrourgent/Katikati%20Link%20Schedule%20OCT16.pdf

